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10th October 2023  
Dear Parent/Carer, 
 
On Wednesday 1st November 2023, the school photographer will be coming into school 

 
 
A proof will be be available by using the QR code which your child will bring home. You 
can then decide whether or not you would like to purchase the photograph. 
 
If you would like your children at Earlsmead to be photographed together as a family, 
please return the reply slip below by Wednesday, 18th October 2023. 
 
Only families who return their reply slip by the date, will be photographed together.  
 
Please send your child to school in full and correct uniform, including the school tie.  
 
Your sincerely, 
 
 
Miss M Ranger Marsden 
________________________________________________________________________________ 
PLEASE WRITE IN CAPITALS    
 
Reply slips to be returned to school office by Wednesday, 18th October 2023 
 
I would like my children who attends Earlsmead School to be photographed together. 
 

s                                                         Class 
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